
 
 

 
Weekly Newsletter for the 9th September 2024 

Our Purpose - To Sustain or Enhance Members' Mental Health and Wellbeing.  
________________________________________________ 

             
Tuesday Talks 

 

Don Morrison is taking a trip down country to return a carving from a course he 
attended as a teenager. This was presented to his father and inherited by Don. 
After researching its history, Don has decided to return it to the Carvers Marae. 

See Don's talk HERE 
 

Project Report 



 
 

Hello, Hello, Hello, what's going on here then? A COPPER perhaps! 
Our ever-resourceful blokes in the shed are always coming up with innovative ideas. 
Here Douglas Ormrod and John Edwards have turned an old copper that used to be 

used for washing clothes into a cool planter. 
Worth a few bucks to the shed, for the right buckeroo! 

 

  



 
 

Last week we delivered more Slab Seats to the Remuera Golf Club. 
The Golf Club Management and Board were thrilled with the quality of our work. 

The build team comprised Don Liggins (Engraver), Ian Hollister,  David Blackmore, and 
Barry Eagland. Alan Minson was the liaison man. Securing the order, organizing 

materials, and delivering in style. The order, placed by RGC’s Spencer Cooper, was 
for 3 macrocarpa slab seats for the ladies' tees. Two were slab only and the other was 

complete with legs. The guys did such a great job that the Club is looking at more 
orders. 

 

 
 

Sheddie Mark Jones Woodturning Skills are Impressive! 
Here's a vase he recently made in our shed.  

Turning square into round, hollowing out the center, and including some stylish 
laminations. 

His second version is on the lathe as you read this. 
Check it out if you get the chance. 



 
 

Annual General Meeting Update 

Tuesday 17th September at 11:00 am. 
 

The Agenda for the AGM is  HERE 
 

The Chairmans Report for 23/24 is HERE 
 

The list of nominees is  HERE 
 

(Note, Michael Cryns has withdrawn his nomination for personal reasons) 
 

More candidate CVs are as follows, 
 

Bernie Ward HERE 
 

Mark Nobilo HERE 
 

Phil O'Flaherty HERE 
 

Terry Moore HERE 
 
 

Next Barbecue  
On the deck after the AGM on September 17th 

 
 

   Mal's Corner 
 

What do you call a woman who burns all her bills? – 
Bernadette? 

 
Age is an issue of mind over matter – 

if you don’t mind, it doesn’t matter – Mark Twain 
 

Don’t simply retire from something – 
have something to retire to 

 
-------------------------------------------- 

 
"Who actually runs this place! 



 

 
(Click the Pic!) 

p.s. it's you tube so you MAY have to watch an ad first! 
 

 
 
 

  ENJOY YOUR WEEK!   
 

Kevin 

 
MENS SHED AUCKLAND EAST INC 

 
Facebook: Search Men's Shed Auckland East  

 
Website:    www.msae.nz 

 
Email:         mensshedaucklandeast@gmail.com 

Landline:    09 880 9800 
 

News or notices: send to: editor@msae.nz 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can unsubscribe from this list.  

  


